
Holy Child School, Panchkula 
CIR HCS/24-25/124-A 

Kindergarten 
 
 

December 02, 2024 
Dear Parents 
 
Greetings from Holy Child! 
 
We are happy to inform that your ward has been selected for a 
role in the ‘Musical Show titled –The Great Elephant.’ This 
will be presented before you on Sunday, December 08, 2024 at 
10:50 a.m.    

For your convenience the costume for the above show will be 
made available to each child at the school.  

Kindly send ` 600/- for the class show by Tuesday, December 
03, 2024. 

Looking forward to your valuable presence to make the event a 
success. 

Note: Kindly be seated by 10:45 a.m.  

Thanking you. 

Sunita Gangahar  
Principal  


